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Oregon has created it's own houseless problem with land prices being out of range 

for the average citizen. Please support HB3414-17! By allowing for modest and 

reasonable expansions of urban growth boundaries into already designated urban 

reserves, HB3414-17 would provide our cities with a new tool to help address our 

state’s severe underproduction. Both small and large cities need every tool available 

to them to develop more housing, create jobs, and bring down costs for Oregon 

families. SUPPORT on HB3414-17! 

Other states do not have these issues, our UGB's have become untenable. 

 

Respectfully, 

Diana Helm 

 


